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For too long law enforcement has acted to effectively enclose public land from 

common use, especially use by down-on-their luck Oregonians. While this bill is no 

public housing guarantee or major zoning reform, it does seem like it will ensure 

certain rights of homeless individuals and as such represents an important step in the 

right direction. Enshrine the right to rest in state law! 


